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1430.  Dr A Lotriet (DA) to ask the Minister of Basic Education: to ask the Minister of Basic Education:
 
With reference to her reply to question 774 on 11 May 2020, (a) why is she unable to provide the information on building plans undertaken and/or commissioned by her department and (b) by what will she provide the requested information?       
Response
(a) The plans are commissioned and implemented by the Gauteng Department of Education and not by the Department of Basic Education and on receipt of the question, it is referred to the relevant implementing department for a response. 
(b)  The response received from the Gauteng Department of Education is as follows:
John Orr Technical High School is an existing Technical High School within the Johannesburg South District.  The Gauteng Department of Education does not currently have plans to build an additional technical high school in the District.

